

January 2017 Newsletter

Monday 10th January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Happy New Year. I hope you all had a very enjoyable Christmas break.

Achievement Award winners

Many congratulations to our Achievement Award winners for the Autumn Term. These are the children chosen by class teachers for last term:

Class R – Jackson& Alex Brown, Phoebe Ward

Class 1 - Matilda Floris, Jackson Boyle

Class 2 - Flynn Bruce, Harriet Pullan & Mickey Miah

Class 3 – Caitlin Dolby, Noah Usher

Class 4 – Ryan Clark, Isaac Thompson

Class 5 – Mia Floris, Sam Harrison

Class 6 – Polly Knight, Hannah Kirk

Very well done to all these children, we are very proud of them.

Friends of East Ayton Primary School

A Friends meeting has been arranged for Monday 16th January at 2.30 in the Nursery. Mrs Monks will lead the meeting, which will be an opportunity to discuss event ideas for the remainder of this school year. The Friends make a very important contribution to school, which is very much appreciated.

Parent questionnaire

This week we will be sending out a questionnaire for parents, aimed at collecting your views on a number of issues relating to parental engagement with school. If you are able to find a few minutes to fill in the questionnaire your thoughts and views would be very useful to us in planning the way forward.

Half term & Easter

We break up for half term on Friday 17th February and return to school on Monday 27nd February. This term on ends on <u>Friday 7th April</u> at 2.15 and re-opens on <u>Tuesday 25th April</u>.

Yours sincerely

Mr. D. Johnson